
From: Andrea Kersten <Andrea.Kersten@chicagocopa.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 2:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel Notification 
  
Steve, 
  
Per our prior conversation, I am confirming that I traveled to Phoenix, AZ from 3/11/24-3/13/24 to 
speak on a panel at Axon’s Annual Equity and Ethics Advisory Council Meeting.  I was there in my 
official capacity and Axon paid for my travel, lodging, and provided some food/beverages during my 
stay. Please let me know if you need any further information from me. Thank you! 
  
  
Andrea Kersten 
Chief Administrator 
Civilian Office of Police Accountability (COPA) 
1615 W. Chicago Avenue, 4th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60622 
(312) 746-0130 office 
(312) 632-0844 cell 
  

 
 


